

London Borough of Camden 5 Pancras Square London N1C 4AG

www.camden.gov.uk

Alex Yates
Headteacher
Royal Free Hospital Children's School
Royal Free Hospital
Pond Street
London
NW3 2QG

Cc Mike Kelly Healthy School Lead Dr Nicky Rogal Chair of Governors

July 19th 2018

HEALTHY SCHOOLS LONDON GOLD AWARD CONGRATULATIONS

Dear Alex,

We are writing to congratulate you on achieving the **Healthy Schools London Gold Award**-the highest award given to schools by Healthy School London. It is particularly significant as you are the first special school in Camden to achieve the Gold Award.

Thank you to you and your staff for all the hard work in achieving the health and wellbeing outcomes you set in your Healthy School Silver Award plan which has resulted in you achieving the Gold award.

The activities you have put in place to improve young people's healthy eating choices, increase fruit and vegetable consumption and support young people's mental health have had a significant impact on their health and wellbeing.

This is an excellent achievement and reflects the commitment and hard work of staff, students and parents to improve young people's health and wellbeing.

Best wishes,

Martin Pratt Executive Director Supporting People

Camden

Julie Billett
Director Public Health
Camden and Islington

Sulf